
      APPENDIX 16 
 
 
Dear Floorball friends  
  
Swedish Floorball Federation (SFF) feels obliged to bring up a couple of other subjects for discussion, that 
we feel necessary for the future development for Floorball for all parties concerned.  
  
  
U19 age 
SFF has understood that it will be a new discussion about the age for players in U19 teams.  
SFF thinks that players should be allowed to be five months over aged. 
Players that are under the age of 19 when the season starts should be allowed to participate even though 
they become 19 during the time between 1st January and the ending of World Championships in May. 
  
Qualification for U19 
SFF notes that the new qualification system for U19 is similar to the qualification system for the senior World 
Championship. 
  
SFF do not recommend the same system for U19 as for seniors. SFF believes that it would result in double 
qualifications and play offs for all national teams concerned that register, a financial burden to all and more 
organizers for IFF as well.  
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